## Recurring Curbside Garbage Dumping on the Peninsula

During the Peninsula Community Council's September 13, 2010 meeting, Councillor Watts added an item entitled Recurring Curbside Garbage Dumping on the Peninsula.

The Community Council has received complaints about the amount of excessive garbage which had been left at the roadside recently and the lack of immediate action by landlords to clean it up. It was noted that this occurs on the Peninsula each year at the end of April and the end of August. The Community Council requested a staff report on this matter outlining staff's current practice regarding how staff handles additional garbage that is put out at the end of April and August. The Community Council also asked that the report address whether By-law Enforcement could be more proactive during these times; if the idea of having 'amnesty days' would be possible, wherein anything could be put out and if more 'Dump and Run' initiatives, such as what Dalhousie University puts on, would be possible.